Sir Knights, please make sure your Ladies see
this letter from Lady Elaine Hall in regard to
the Ladies luncheon for the Provincial meeting
the weekend of September 8-10, 2017.

Wheo: AU Ladies ef Six Knights in the Fennepin Province
What: A Baby Shower
For: Young Wemen in Need
When: The Saturday Ladies’ Buunch at the Provincial Meeting
on Satuiday September 9, 2017
Please bring an unurapped baby gift.
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| am extending a personal invitation to you for the Ladies’ Brunch and Baby Shower after Mass
on Saturday morning at this year’s Provincial meeting at Sawmill Creek, Huron, Ohio. The cost
of the brunch is $20.00. The theme of the brunch is a baby shower with the gifts being
donated. Please bring an unwrapped baby gift. There will be a speaker at the brunch, and we
will have baby shower activities.
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Ladies,

Attire: Sunday clothing, hats or tiaras
I am looking forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,
Lady Elaine Hall






